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Foundations to Gender-Based 
Violence: What Advocates Need to Know 

Thur.-Fri., March 19-20th, 2020 | Event Center at ClearWaters 

Training Address:  2106 N. Clairemont Avenue, Eau Claire, WI 54703 

 

Parking: Available at ClearWaters 

Nearest Lodging: See List HERE. Attendees are responsible for booking their own 
lodging at any nearby hotels.   

Book your room for the night of March 18th and 19th, checking out on March 20th.  
Reminder to bring your agency’s tax exemption information to avoid having to pay tax.  

Hotels will be reimbursed at the state rate of $82/night for those receiving scholarships. 
Receipts must be attached to reimbursement form.   

Please note that food is not an allowable expense, therefore, we are UNABLE to 
provide any during the training. Please grab your coffee/breakfast and drinks/snacks 
before coming to the training. There will be an hour-lunch break during the training for 
lunch. Next door to the event center is ClearWaters Bar and Restaurant.  There are other 
restaurants within a short driving distance nearby as well.   
 
Please contact Pa Thao at 715-497-9499 or vial email at bbwpcoalition@gmail.com 
if you have any questions about any of the information provided.  
 
 
Thank you and see you soon!       
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